
    

Friday 23rd June 2023

e-SAFETY LESSON INVITE – Monday 16th October 2.00pm

Dear Parent/carer,

We would like to invite you to our e-safety lesson on Monday 16th October. Our lesson is about introducing the 
idea of a device free moment such as using phones or tablets.

We will be recognising the ways in which digital devices can be distracting, identifying how they feel when others 
are distracted by their devices and identifying ideal device-free moments for themselves and others.

It will be an opportunity for you and your child to discuss where they go online and what they might see and how 
and who they interact with through the year.

If you would like to come, please come to our school Reception and you will be directed to your child’s classroom. 
We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely 

Mr Marsters    Miss BaIley


